5/22/2017 FW: Comments on 2017/1353/P have been received by the council.

FW: Comments on 2017/1353/P have been received by the council.
Mandy Hill
Sent:Friday, May 19, 2

To: Planning

Please see below :

I’'m not sure that you received this.
Kind regards
Mandy Hill

From: Mandy Hill [mailto | | G

Sent: 19 May 2017 14:13
To: Mandy Hill
Subject: Fwd: Comments on 2017/1353/P have been received by the council.

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: <planning@camden.gov.uk>

Date: 19 May 2017 at 13:53:03 BST

To:

Subject: Comments on 2017/1353/P have been received by the council.

I would just like to point out that :

1. The visual appearance is not in keeping with the skyline of buildings.

2. Is not in keeping with the Style of the building.

3. The building is located in a conservation area.

4. Threat of health risks - there are academic studies exploring the issue.

Surely this would be better placed further down the railway line towards Camden, where there are
wide open spaces next to more industrial sites, which do not have domestic housing near by.
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